COEY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
Enclosure.

29th April, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 19th instant, of purified
oil fuel and sludge tanks proposed for Messrs. Harland &
Wolff Ltd., Yard Nos. 1016/7, and I have to inform you that
this plan will bs approved provided the tanks be constructed
under the usual conditions of survey and testinge.

I shall be glad if you will arrange for

a further copy of the plan now approved to be forwarded

to this Office for purposes of record.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BELFAST.




